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From New Orleans CityBusiness, March 25, 2014:

The report, authored by Tulane Energy Institute president Eric Smith and
sponsored by Chevron, posits that relying on one technology, industry or
energy feedstock such as natural gas is economically risky. Therefore the
creation of “downstream value added opportunities” will be the key to
extending the energy and manufacturing boom beyond the immediate
commodity conversion stage.

To read the article in its entirety, visit NewOrleansCityBusiness.com.

http://neworleanscitybusiness.com/blog/2014/03/25/tulane-energy-research-calls-
for-downstream-focus/
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